
Website Update, September 10, 2021 

2021-2022 School Year 
 
Safe Return to In-Person Instruction and Continuity of Service Plan 
 
This plan describes how Ridgewood Local School District will maintain the health and safety of 

students and staff during the 2021-2022 school year.  Ridgewood Local School District is committed 

to educating all students.  Face mask are highly encourage and recommended but optional in the 

school district, however, face masks are still CDC mandated for travel by school bus.  The Board of 

Education, administration, and staff believe the best place for students is to learn in the brick and 

mortar of our buildings with in-person instruction.  This plan can be viewed from our district web-site. 

Guidelines for Quarantine After Exposure in K-12 Classroom Setting 

The Coshocton County Health Department will decide quarantining of a student(s) or staff after 

exposed to someone with COVID-19 in a classroom setting.  Students and Staff who wear mask or 

are vaccinated would not need to be quarantine after exposure of COVID-19 in the classroom setting. 

The Health Department flowchart can be viewed from our district web-site.   

MVHC Vaccination Clinic at Ridgewood Local Schools 

The Date, Time and Location of the clinic will be available soon. For additional information on the 

clinic email our school nurse at: barb.bond@ridgewood.k12.oh.us.  

Back to School and Athletic Forms 
 
Back to school forms as well as athletic forms may now be completed online using the Parent Portal 
located at the www.ridgewood.k12.oh.us.  If you need help, please contact your child’s school 
building. 
 
Free Breakfast and Lunch 
 
Ridgewood Local Schools will be participating once again in the federally funded Seamless Summer 
Option of the National School Lunch Program during the 2021-2022 school year.  Under this program, 
breakfast and lunch will be provided free of charge to all students.  We are still asking 
parents/guardians to complete free and reduce lunch forms if applicable on the parent portal on our 
website. 
 
Building Hours  
Our buildings are open from 7:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m., Monday through Friday. 
 
Ridgewood Elementary School 740-545-5312 
Ridgewood Middle School  740-545-6335 
Ridgewood High School  740-545-6345 
Ridgewood Local Schools  740-545-7639 
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